RIOVISTA CIVIC ASSOCIATION

P.O. BOX 460386
FORT LAUDERDALE, FL 33346

www.riovistaonline.com

Dear Director Williams,

Please be advised that one of our Rio Vista Residents would like to donate a Dog
Waste Station to the City of Fort Lauderdale in order for such Dog Waste Station
to be installed in Hector Park.

Should City Ordinance and Park Rules permit, and should the City of Fort
Lauderdale agree to service and maintain such Dog Waste Station, then the Rio
Vista Civic Association is in favor of installing the Dog Waste Station in Hector
Park in the east side of the park. The value of the Dog Waste Station is
approximately $300.

Please let us know if there are any questions or concerns, or what the next steps
are to move this forward.

Sincerely,

Lori Sterling, President
Rio Vista Civic Association
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